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Vision Care Doctors & Nurses Lead
​Surgical Training in Tanzania

In addition to our traditional surgical Eye Camps, Vision Care is dedicated to teaching and

training local eye care providers in underserved areas of the world through strong, ongoing

partnerships.

And this month, we are so pleased that our medical teams were able to travel again in person
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to Dar es Salaam, Tanzania  to train 4 ophthalmologists and 4 surgical nurses at the Muhimbili

National Hospital through our two core programs - Phacoemulsification Training Course (PTC)

and Surgical Ophthalmic Nurse Training Course (SONTC).

We will continue to focus our mission to equip the local eye care providers with the training

needed to develop self-sufficient and sustainable eye care.

Thank you for your continued support!
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